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Comments: I have been in Crested Butte since 07/1977 and skiid, hiked, biked, hunted, fished, and recreated in

all the forest in this area.

 

There is a problem with overuse of many of the non-motorized trails around Crested Butte. Do not allow e-bikes

on these trails. This will only increase use and conflict on these trails. Do not allow mountain bikes in the

Wilderness areas. I am not a biker.

 

Do not build new mt bike trails through areas that are good hunting areas. There are now large herds of elk on

private land in the area, and more mt bike trails will only make this worse.

 

Camping in the Slate River drainage, and Washington Gulch drainage are really causing serious overuse. You

need to create designated camping areas. If people do not camp in these areas then close the areas.


